3/31/2015

Attendance Boundary Adjustments
Considerations

The new high school in South Cooper Mountain and the new K-5 in North Bethany are both
scheduled to open in September 2017. All high school attendance boundaries will need to be
adjusted and probably all elementary schoo! boundaries north of highway 26 will need to be
considered.

Issues and questions:

1.

2.

When does HR need to have boundary change process completed for staffing 2017-18?
What is the plan for phasing in student grade-levels at the new high school?

Will we have separate HS & ES advisory committees?

Will we leave MS boundaries status-quo until 20207

Funding is needed for consultant support and/or temporary staff to lead effort and
facilitate the committee(s)
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